
From:  Yeghig Keshishian <yeghig.keshishian@lacity.org>

Sent time:  10/14/2020 05:09:07 PM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Cc:  Nora Frost <nora.frost@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: Request for Continuance of the Hollywood Center Project - October 15, 2020 CPC Meeting
 

+ Nora 

Sent from Yeghod’s iPhone

On Oct 14, 2020, at 5:02 PM, Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org> wrote:

FYI.

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Editor <editor@beverlypress.com>
Date: Wed, Oct 14, 2020 at 10:59 AM
Subject: Re: Request for Continuance of the Hollywood Center Project - October 15, 2020 CPC Meeting
To: Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Hello, does this mean the hearing has been continued and will not take place, or the planning commission will
consider the request for a continuance and will decide whether or not to continue it at a later date. I am wondering if
the commission may still consider the project despite the request for continuance.

 

Ed Folven

Editor, Park Labrea News/Beverly Press

Cell: (626)236-2472

 

 

 

From: Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>
Date: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 at 6:18 PM
To: <undisclosed-recipients:;>
Subject: Request for Continuance of the Hollywood Center Project - October 15, 2020 CPC Meeting

 

Hello,

 

You are receiving this email because you are an Interested Party for the Hollywood Center Project, located at
1720-1770 N Vine St; 1746-1764 N Ivar Ave; 1733-1741 Argyle Ave; and 6236, 6270, and 6334 W Yucca St.    

 

mailto:Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org
mailto:editor@beverlypress.com
mailto:Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org
mailto:Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org


This email is to inform you that the City has received a request to continue the consideration of the Hollywood Center
Project, currently scheduled for the City Planning Commission meeting on Thursday, October 15, 2020. As such, the
agenda has been updated to reflect this request and is attached for your convenience. Please be advised that the only
item related to the Hollywood Center Project to be heard at this meeting will be the consideration of and consent to
the extension request for Item No. 7.

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please note that all public comments continue to be
accepted, and incorporated into the administrative record for the Hollywood Center Project, until a final decision is
made on the Project.

 

Regards,

 

--

 

Mindy Nguyen

Preferred Pronouns: She, Hers, Her

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning
221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350

Los Angeles, CA 90012

Planning4LA.org

T: (213) 847-3674

          

 

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

Preferred Pronouns: She, Hers, Her
City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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